
2003 Greetings from Aldene and Barry 
 

The really big news for 2003 was Haley’s marriage to 
Bob Brozman on July 4.  The wedding was fantastic!  
Haley and Bob’s musician collaborators from around the 
world (e.g., Okinawa, India, La Reunion Island, France 
and Australia) provided the music.  They issued a 
wedding CD as a gift to all the guests! 

 
 

One wonderful part of the 
wedding week was meeting 
Bob’s family – our new in-
laws - and acquiring a 
wonderful “step-step” 
granddaughter, Zoe, age 10. 
 

Bob with fellow musicians at 
his house before the wedding. 

 
Zoe Brozman 

We visited Bob’s family in Boca Raton, 
Florida, in November.   

Aldene has continued to tag along 
with Barry on his various business 
trips such exotic places as Ottawa, 
Coral Gables, San Diego and Golden, 
CO where Barry is an Adjunct 
Professor at the Colorado School of 
Mines. While there they visited Barry’s 
sister Mickey at home with John on 
their ranch, the “Broken-O” in Fort 
Collins where they raise Jacob sheep, 
shear them and make felt from which 
Mickey designs hats. 

 
Barry’s sister  Mickey 

in Fort Collins, CO 

We had a wonderful time 
vacationing in the Riviera Maya.  
While staying in Playa del 
Carmen, south of Cancun, we 
took the public bus every day to 
places like Tulum, Akúmal, Xel-
ha, Xcaret and Cozumel and 
snorkeled.  We saw moray eels, 
giant sea turtles, string rays and 
hundreds of unbelievably colorful 
fish.  It was fantastic! 

 

Barry continues as president of the Los Gatos 
Bicycle Racing Club, he still plays timpani with 
the Saratoga Symphony, and recruits 
prospective students for Carnegie Mellon 
University. Aldene’s Mom is holding her own at 
The Terraces, a continuing care facility in Los 
Gatos where Aldene and brother Jim visit often. 
,Aldene continues with web development and is 
taking classes at West Valley College where 
she finally learned to swim, after swimming “like 
a small pebble” since age 10. Never too late! 
 
Please keep in touch and please visit us if 
you every travel to Silicon Valley!  We can 
be easily readily reached at 
aldeneg@nicerpage.com or 
bgordon@structint.com. 

 

 
Bob and Haley 

 
Aldene with Bob’s Aunt Fran, 
his father Shep and Alice in 

Florida. 
 

Aldene and Barry explore 
Xel-ha, Mexico 

We wish you a wonderful holiday 
season and a year full of health and 

happiness! 
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